
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Teachers’ Strike Action 

 

You may be aware that the National Education Union [NEU] has voted in favour of 

strike action, with the first of 4 planned days taking place next Wednesday, 1st 

February. All schools will be affected differently, depending upon union 

representation in each school. 

Along with all schools across the whole country, we are currently looking at the 

implications of the strike and how this will impact on our ability to deliver a normal 

school provision. We are currently working with the Local Authority and Welsh 

Government and as soon as decisions have been made, we will notify you 

immediately. You will be informed of any plans as soon as they have been 

confirmed. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Hopkins 

Head teacher 
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